
Special Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Working Together to Support Your Child’s Progress and 
Put Them on Track for College and Career Success

Are you concerned about your child’s Common Core test results? 
Do you want to learn strategies to help your child at home? 

From October 2013 through January 2014, many NYC schools will be inviting families 
of 4th-8th grade children who scored a Level 1 or Level 2 on the 2013 State Common 
Core exams to participate in an one-to-one conversation about your child’s progress. 
Families will be offered personalized sessions of up to 30 minutes to discuss your child’s 
performance, strengths, and concrete tools and activities that will help you work together 
to help your child improve.

Stay tuned for information from your school so that you can sign up for this 
exciting initiative.

For more information, contact the Division of Family and Community Engagement (FACE) 
at (212) 374-4118 or FACE@schools.nyc.gov or contact the Coalition for Educational Justice 
at email@nyccej.org.


